
From: Jim's Tire & Auto <jimstirenauto@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 12:36 PM 
To: Koepke, Cynthia L - DNR 
Subject: Re: Notice of Demolition 
Attachments: 602 W MADISON DEMO 1.pdf; 602 W MADISON AVE DEMO 2.pdf 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Due By: Thursday, June 13, 2024 3:30 PM 
Flag Status: Completed 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

 
 
On Thu, Jun 13, 2024 at 7:44 AM Koepke, Cynthia L - DNR <Cynthia.Koepke@wisconsin.gov> wrote: 

Good morning, 

Could you please send me a map of the area where you will be working? I know where the 
existing building is but need to know the area where you will be removing/replacing the 
broken concrete. Once I know that, I can be specific in letting you know the specifics of what is 
required. Thanks! 

  

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Cindy Koepke, P.G. 

[she/her/hers] 
Phone: 608-219-2181 

Email: cynthia.koepke@wisconsin.gov 

  

From: Jim's Tire & Auto <jimstirenauto@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 1:42 PM 
To: Koepke, Cynthia L - DNR <Cynthia.Koepke@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Notice of Demolition 



  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

  

Cynthia,  

     On January 3. 2024, we were sent a letter of closure for 602 W Madison ave  Milton, WI 
53563.  Since then, Jim's Tire & Automotive LLC @ 520 W Madison Ave, Milton, WI 53563 has 
purchased the property of 602 W Madison ave. 

     According to the closure requirements, we would need DNR approval to remove the 
existing building and broken concrete and replace with minimum 3" of blacktop barrier to keep this site 
sealed. 

     If you could help us with this and let me know if there is any further action we need besides an 
approval letter from your office, I would appreciate that. 

                                                                                                                   Thank you 

                                                                                                                    Jimmy Oshel  

  






